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As a teacher in an elementary school that only has swamp coolers, I can attest to the fact that our
rooms can only cool to 80 degrees on days it is 90 or over. Not only do the swamp coolers not
sufficiently cool, but you must take into account the body heat radiating from 22+ students in the
room. With our ability to now hold asynchronous learning days, I would propose a heat index limit
- if it is over 95 degrees outside (or some upper limit) , students should work from home in
Comfortable where they will have the ability to focus.


